

23 March 2020



Dear Graeme

LICENCE AND OTHER FEE CHARGES REVIEW AND CHANGES TO DEED OF LICENCE

As you are aware Council is implementing the various recommendations adopted by Council at its meeting on 11 September 2019. The key recommendation from a community perspective, is applying for an extension to the existing resource consent for the wastewater treatment and preparing for the application for the resource consent for the new treatment plant.

Attached to this letter are two reports being considered by Council at its meeting on 25 March relating to:

- Proposed changes to the huts licence,
- Proposed increase to the licence and other charges fee.

The changes proposed to the licence and fees, if agreed by Council, would be implemented from 1 July 2020.

All information once adopted by Council will be issued to hut licence holders but I am providing these copies to you, as former members of the huts working group, so you are aware of the process being undertaken next week.

Please feel free to ring me or email me should you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

Douglas Marshall

GROUP MANAGER PROPERTY



23 March 2020



Dear Graham

LICENCE AND OTHER FEE CHARGES REVIEW AND CHANGES TO DEED OF LICENCE

As you are aware Council is implementing the various recommendations adopted by Council at its meeting on 11 September 2019. The key recommendation from a community perspective, is applying for an extension to the existing resource consent for the wastewater treatment and preparing for the application for the resource consent for the new treatment plant.

Attached to this letter are two reports being considered by Council at its meeting on 25 March relating to:

- Proposed changes to the huts licence.
- Proposed increase to the licence and other charges fee.

The changes proposed to the licence and fees, if agreed by Council, would be implemented from 1 July 2020.

All information once adopted by Council will be issued to hut licence holders but I am providing these copies to you, as former members of the huts working group, so you are aware of the process being undertaken next week.

Please feel free to ring me or email me should you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

Douglas Marshall

GROUP MANAGER PROPERTY



23 March 2020



Dear Robin

LICENCE AND OTHER FEE CHARGES REVIEW AND CHANGES TO DEED OF LICENCE

As you are aware Council is implementing the various recommendations adopted by Council at its meeting on 11 September 2019. The key recommendation from a community perspective, is applying for an extension to the existing resource consent for the wastewater treatment and preparing for the application for the resource consent for the new treatment plant.

Attached to this letter are two reports being considered by Council at its meeting on 25 March relating to:

- Proposed changes to the huts licence,
- Proposed increase to the licence and other charges fee.

The changes proposed to the licence and fees, if agreed by Council, would be implemented from 1 July 2020.

All information once adopted by Council will be issued to hut licence holders but I am providing these copies to you, as former members of the huts working group, so you are aware of the process being undertaken next week.

Please feel free to ring me or email me should you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

Douglas Marshall

GROUP MANAGER PROPERTY